
October Newsletter




Armwood Key Club

Spooky season is here! Our officers are working hard to come up with service events to help you get
your hours. Please make sure to check the groupme groupchat constantly since that is our main source

of communication. If you are not in the groupchat make sure to contact Ms.Bruton or one of our
officers! One of our big fundraisers, trick-or-treat for UNICEF, is coming up as well. We will give out more

information in our next club meeting which will be on October 13!
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A Message from our President:
Our next club meeting will be on Thursday,
October 13! Make sure that you are signing

up for hours on the board outside room 231,
remember that you have to earn 5 hours

each month if you want to stay in the club.


